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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
East Dundee, IL- September 10, 2022. Fatal Accident (22-3459) 
 
On September 10, 2022, at approximately 1:30 AM, an East Dundee Police Officer 
responded to the area of E. Main St., and Van Buren St., discovering a single vehicle crash 
with multiple injuries. Three (3) out of the four (4) occupants of the vehicle had been 
ejected. The single occupant still inside of the vehicle had to be extracted. East Dundee Fire 
Department, West Dundee Fire Department, and Carpentersville Fire Department assisted 
with transporting all four occupants to local hospitals. At this time two (2) occupants have 
been confirmed to be deceased with the other two (2) occupants in serious and critical 
condition. The identities of the occupants are not being released at this time. The cause of 
the collision is being investigated by the East Dundee Police Department with assistance 
from the Kane County Accident Reconstruction Team (KCART).   


